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From:
02 August 2024 18:11

To: Planning
Subject: Planning application no. 3/2024/0465

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Hi  
 
Re the planning application from Barnacre road school, new fence, looking at the application it states 
the fence is 2400mm high. 
Where this backs onto existing hedges it will be higher and it will also hinder the maintenance of the 
beech existing hedge rows,  
Could the height be reduced to a low level of 1800mm, 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
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From:
Sent: 04 August 2024 11:44
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2024/0465 Barnace Primary School

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Lucy Walker  
 
I am writing to you regarding the planning permission to install the 2.4metre high fence with barb wire 
around Barnacre road Primary School. I object to this proposal and consider it unnecessary and 
unsightly. I understand you may need to ensure safetly of children but a more appropriate fence 
could be installed.  
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From:
05 August 2024 13:52

To: Planning
Subject: Fencing at Barnacre Road School, Longridge

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Planning no:3/2024/0465 
Dear Lucy,  
I  regarding the proposed erection of the high fence at Barnacre Road school 
with . 
I have been informed by a neighbour that the mesh of the fencing is going to be extremely narrow and 
tightly together so that it will appear almost like a wall. I was not aware of this and wish to register my 
dismay if this is the case. 
I have seen other school fencing and the mesh has been a reasonable width. Please can you ensure 
that it is not a dense mesh and also no higher than 1.8% m.  high. I realise that today is the last day for 
objections and I know that you have received many complaints. 
Thank you. 
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 August 2024 13:42
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0465 FS-Case-636273614

 

  

 

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0465 

Address of Development: Barnacre School 

Comments:  totally oppose the erection of a fence around the boundary of the 
barnacres school.  the school and already have a 1.8m high 
fence with shrubs and established trees .  

.  
When  it because  would have green space to the  

 already have a high fence to the back, anything more will intrude on the look and beauty of 
the landscaping. 




